Ltc N, Ho Yost,
Basketball Offiocer,
Naval Air Techniocal Training Center,
Normean, Oklahoma.

Dear Lisutenant Yost:

Tt might be that we could play you in Norman on December 9th.
I have been working toward that situation and it looks as if it
may materialize. T will write you in the very near future.

We are endeavoring, of course, to arrange our basketball sched-
ule with the colleges before we play the service teams., Our
Chancellor objected to our playing so many gemes last year, and
for that reason we are tryving to hold our non-gonference schedule

€0 the minimm,

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physiocal BEduoation,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




